Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education
Kevin Larsen, District 1 Program Advisor

November 2016 Report
On-Site Assistance – 4 high schools, 0 AITC, 0 University, 1 Comm. College
	· Galena – S1 (11/1)
· Warren – S1 (11/1)

· Sherrard – S3 (11/4)

· Riverdale – S3 (11/7)


	· Stockton – S1 (11/1)
· Black Hawk East Ag Open House (11/4)




Workshops/In-services/Presentations – Participants – 
Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 3
· FCAE Staff Conference Call (11/8)
· FCAE Staff Meeting (11/28)

· Morrison New Program Start-Up Meeting (11/30)

Other Activities
· Mahomet-Seymour Ag Business Class “Cool Calls” (11/8)
Miles Traveled – 360
Commentary

November was a very quiet month at first.  I finished helping the new teachers understand the IFG budget processes and fielded any questions from other teachers as they came in.  I attended the Black Hawk East Ag Open House event, which was a great day because I made an important connection with the interim director of the veterinary assistant and technician program there.  She will be a very valuable ally in creating a veterinary science CDE established for District 1.  I did not travel much at all this month because of the possibility of our first baby being born at any time in November.  She arrived at the beginning of the Thanksgiving week and was an immediate blessing!  The month wrapped up with the FCAE staff meeting held at the Whiteside County Farm Bureau office in Morrison and officially getting a new agriculture program started in Morrison, which could be the biggest achievement in my FCAE career!








